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Ms. Kathryn C. Fortino
Lowenstein, Newman, Reis & Axelrad
1025 Connecticut Avenue, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F0IA-82-390

Dear Ms. Fortino:

This is in response to your letter dated August 18, 1982 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of SECY-
82-728 and SECY-82-72C, related to the coordinated program for steam
generators.

The documents are being placed in the NRC.Public Document Room (PDR)
located at 1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC. You may obtain access to
these documents by presenting a copy of'this letter or by requesting
folder FOI A-82-390 in your name.

Sincerely,

|| f
. M. Felton, Director

ivision of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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